
5 Signs It’s Time to Drop Your Client 
 

This is an extra resource to go along with the original article: 
Stop Letting Pushy Clients Control Your Business 

 
 

 
 
It’s never easy saying goodbye, but sometimes it’s very, very necessary. Here’s a few signs that 
it’s time to move on from a client. 
  
1. They’re not your ideal client. 
  
When you’re growing your business, it’s normal to accept clients that can afford you, even if 
they’re not exactly your “dream client”. But as time goes on, you may find your energy being 
zapped much faster while working with them because their vision doesn’t match up with yours. 
Don’t let a paycheck prevent you from moving on to greener pastures. 
  
2.  They’re picky with no payout. 
  
This probably goes without saying, but pushy clients will drain you faster than a mosquito on the 
Fourth of July. There may be some clients out there where the payout is worth putting up with a 
little pickiness, but most of the time it’s not worth it. Assess your own needs as well your ability 
to meet their needs on a long-term basis. Do they constantly break contract, ask for 
out-of-scope work, or beg you to redo things that are perfectly fine? If your output is more than 
your gain, drop ‘em. 
  
3. They’re not giving feedback. 
  
You may be tempted to think that a client who gives no feedback is the perfect client, but that’s 
not always the case. You should be receiving some form of feedback (positive or negative) on 
your efforts, so a client that says nothing probably isn’t going to help you grow in the long run. 
  
4. They’re not challenging you. 
  
Are you doing your best work with this client or are you just “getting the job done”? If you find 
yourself zoning out or dreading the work you have to do, it could be because you’re simply not 
being challenged, or you’re working with clients who don’t fully appreciate what you have to 
offer. Even if the client is great to work with, they may not be challenging you enough, in which 
case it may be time to move on. 
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5. They’re not giving you enough work. 
  
Sometimes clients will be eager to work with you at the beginning but will then slowly decrease 
the amount of work they can offer you. While you may be tempted to hold on to them in case 
things pick up again, it may be better to cut them out completely. If it’s not work you can 
delegate or contract out to someone else to keep the client on the hook (but it’s not enough 
work to keep you living the dream life), consider cutting ties. 
  
Bonus:  You’re just not having fun. 
  
Your work should thrill you! Or, at the very least, not  make you want to bang your head against 
the wall. If your excitement is waning about the work you’re being offered, or you simply dread 
opening your laptop to get things done, consider looking for different clients or different projects 
that have more personal meaning or move you closer to your goals. 
 


